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The informational hearing began at 6:39 p.m., with no additions or deletions to the agenda. There was no 

public comment. Ben Ford delivered a presentation on Vermont education funding and the proposed 

expenditures being placed before the voters on March 5, 2024. He discussed how education is funded, 

budget drivers and priorities, budget trends and projected tax rates, and then went through the articles 

themselves. Ben then called for public comment again, and answered question as presented. The meeting 

ended at 7:45 p.m. 
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